December 8, 2003

Maya E Zaitzevsky, Project Coordinator

Department of City Planning

200 North Spring Street, Room 763

Los Angeles, CA 90012~

Comment Letter No. 19

CITY OF BURBANK

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

Re:  Draft Environmental Impact Report

Canyon Hill Project
SCH # 2002091018

8000 La Tuna Canyon Road

Dear Ms. Zaitzevsky:

Thank you for the opportunity to review the Draft Environmental Impact Report prepared
for the Canyon, Hills Project. The only comment we have is the absence of any
discussion of compliance with Senate Bill 610 and Senate Bill 221. Both of these senate
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bills were intended to address large projects of this type and the limited water resources 19-1

within Southern California. Even though the project may not technically be subject to the
provisions of these bills, we believe the draft environmental impact report should at
minimum discuss both of these senate bills and the degree to which the project does

comply.
Sincerely
Roger Baker
Deputy City Planner
C. Fred Lantz
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